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WELCOME TO OUR FIRST

NEWSLETTER!

STAFF SPOTLIGHT: KAMIL BANTOL

initiative, families, and community. We will miss you and wish you

all the best in your next adventure - medical school! We are all

proud of you!

Kamil served as our Research Assistant

for the past 3 years. She has been an

integral part of our team and in our

success in promoting the well being of

Filipino youth. She is an incoming

medical student and hopes to pursue

medicine to address health disparities

in the Filipino community.

Congratulations Kamil for being

accepted to medical school! Thank you

for your many years of service,

dedication, and commitment to our

STUDY UPDATES

We are still looking for Filipino

parents to participate in our study. 

 

The study protocol has changed.

ALL parents will be offered the

Incredible Years workshop

for FREE

Facebook: FilipinofamilyhealthLA

 

Call or Text: (323)691-0529

 

Email: incredible.filipino.families@gmail.com

CONTACT US

OUTREACH EVENTS

June 22: NAFCON's Talakayan at

Kamayan. 

A summit to celebrate Filipino culture,

food, & dialogue about our health,

rights, & concerns.

https://www.nafconusa.org/

https://www.facebook.com/nafconsouthernca/

August 15 - 18:  National Federation of

Filipino American Association's 2019

National Empowerment Conference in

Carson, CA (Carson Community Center)

https://naffaa.org/2019nec/

U P C O M I N G

June 9 - August 10: Filipino Cultural

School at Tetzlaff Middle School in

Cerritos from 9:30 am to 1:30 pm

O N G O I N G

https://filipinofamilyhealth.com/
https://www.facebook.com/filipinofamilyhealthLA
https://www.facebook.com/nafconsouthernca/
https://naffaa.org/2019nec/

